

Froebelian School Form IV's Weekly Newsletter 19 January 2024

Next week's ethos theme will be:

We try to keep ourselves and others safe.

Dear Parents and Carers,

Entrance Exams and interviews have played a large part for many of our Form IVs this week and we say 'well done' to those children for engaging with this important moment in school life with such maturity. Mrs Coulson and Mrs James were very impressed with the children in their Mock Interviews at the start of the week.

Classroom lessons have continued as normal during this period to ensure consistency for all. One final hurdle on Monday, and then we are over the line!

Sport

Well done to the swimmers yesterday! They did a fantastic job at representing the school!

With regards to sport and the cold, we are happy for all children to wear base layers or skins, and encourage all children to have their tracksuit bottoms to pull on over their shorts just in case.

Tests and Folders:

The test folder has been sent home, and should be returned by Tuesday. All papers are in the folder and are a good source of revision for the final assessment day. We have been over the tests in class but re-visiting previous papers is a good idea to check that knowledge and skills are embedded. If your child brought home a final paper to complete at home, the answers can be found on Seesaw.

Uniform and Equipment:

There are still some children with incorrectly labelled or un-named uniform items. Please ensure that your child has all items of uniform correctly labelled. It is difficult to return items to the correct owner if they have a previous owner's name in them. Please also ensure that your child has at least one glue stick, a 30cm clear ruler and several pencils. These are all items that get used up quickly, get mis-placed or sometimes break.

If you have any worries or concerns about anything to do with your child, Mr Rawson and I are both available before and after school, so please feel free to come and see either of us immediately, or contact me on n.smith@froebelian.co.uk, or write a note in the Pupil Planner.

Have a lovely weekend,

Kind regards,

Nicky Smith and Joshua Rawson

Calendar Dates

- Monday 22 January BGS Entrance Exam
- Wednesday 24 January Parent Forum 3:30-4:30pm